

EDUCATION IS THE MOST POWERFUL WEAPON WHICH YOU CAN USE TO CHANGE THE WORLD." - NELSON MANDELA

# CONTACT US

info@pebblesproject.co.za sponsorachild@pebblesproject.co.za www.pebblesproject.co.za



#### ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

It's that time of year again! Our AGM is our opportunity to inform our donors and supporters of our growth, milestones, and struggles over the past 12 months.

Due to the current restrictions, we have decided to go digital with an online webinar on the 16th of September at 10h00 and you are invited!

Please RSVP to info@pebblesproject.co.za to receive a webinar link.

# PEBBLES OPEN DAY

Following our AGM, Pebbles will have an Open Day on Friday the 17th of September from 10h00 to 14h00 at our offices on Villiera Wine Farm in Stellenbosch. This will give donors and supporters an opportunity to come and meet the team, view our fleet of mobile resource buses, see our programmes in action and even enjoy a game drive.

### MANDELA DAY

We are extremely grateful for all the donations we have received for Mandela Day this year!

- Hillebrand donated 150 stationery packs that will ensure that we have enough stationery for our Grade R learners' school packs. Hillebrand also donated musical instruments to our beneficiaries.
- Casidra SOC Ltd. donated stationery for our beneficiaries valued at R19 000. Casidra also donated two large water tanks in partnership with Nel Tanks.
- L'Avenir donated two large bags filled with art supplies and stationery.
- Lebone Paarl Labels donated Sanitary Packs for our young girls at the Pebbles Academy in Hemel-en-Aarde.
- Boland College donated black t-shirts to our beneficiaries.







# IN KIND DONATIONS

- Thank you to the Rotary Club of Somerset West for donating face shields to our beneficiaries at the Pebbles Academy in Hemel-en-Aarde.
- Thank you to Erin Jarvis and Casey Bush for donating 70 sanitary packs to Pebbles for their Women's Month Hamper Drive. The sanitary packs were handed out to the girls at our Sex Education Workshop.
- Thank you to Chantal Barris of Remedy Art, who with the help of her daughter, painted a beautiful wall mural for Pebbles.
- Thank you to the Department of Health SA Cape Winelands District for their donation of sippy cups to the Pebbles Owethu Clinic.



#### PEBBLES CLINIC

On the 5th of August, the Pebbles Owethu Clinic, in partnership with Cape Winelands District, vaccinated eligible farmworkers in the Stellenbosch Region.



#### FAREWELL TO SISTER NINA

On the 27th of August, we said goodbye to Sr Nina de Jager. Nina filled the position of Clinical Nurse Practitioner at the Pebbles Owethu Clinic for almost 8 years.

We will miss her dearly and wish her only the best with her new venture.





# SPECIAL THANKS

Every year our 5-year-old learners receive a branded backpack containing essential school stationery and resources for Grade R.

We would like to give a special thanks to Ros Koch for creating an art fundraiser on Instagram to raise funds for our Sponsor A School Pack initiative. Ros managed to raise R8000 for our Sponsor A School Pack initiative and inspired others to make donations towards our Early Childhood Development Centre (ECD) and Pebbles Owethu Clinic. Thank you Ros for your amazing contribution!

If you would like to know more about how you can create an online fundraiser, contact us for more information and to receive a step by step guide.



Liesl Ahlers Fundraiser 082 740 4542 sponsorachild@pebblesproject.co.za www.pebblesproject.co.za

# BABY CLOTHING

We are in need of baby clothing for our little beneficiaries. If your child has outgrown theirs or you have some lying around and would like to donate it, please contact sponsorachild@pebblesproject.co.za



# DID YOU KNOW?

Did you know that The Pebbles Project Trust and The Pebbles Academy are registered beneficiaries of the My School Fundraising Programme?

By choosing us as one of your three beneficiaries of choice we receive funds every time you shop at participating stores countrywide.

If you are not signed up for the My School Programme, not to worry, we can help with that. Contact us for a step by step guide on how to register yourself and start fundraising for us.

